
 

 

 

To:  IEHP PCPs & Specialists 

From:  IEHP – Provider Relations   

Date:  September 19, 2023  

Subject:      SoCalDocJobs.com : Free Site for Providers to Post Jobs and Find Candidates  

                                 

 

Do you know about SoCalDocJobs.com?   

Riverside County Medical Association and IEHP are happy to share 

with all IEHP Providers across Riverside and San Bernardino Counties 

the opportunity to post clinical job positions and review interested 

candidate CVs for FREE as a contracted provider.   

What is SoCalDocJobs.com? 

A safe, easy-to-use web platform for medical practices in Inland Southern California to connect with clinical 

staff wanting to practice and build a life Inland Southern California.  And it’s free for all active IEHP Providers 

to use!   

Why is SoCalDocJobs.com important?   

The Inland Empire has the greatest shortage of both PCPs and Specialists in the state, resulting in barriers to 

accessing quality care for our communities and increased workload for our providers. 

What can SoCalDocJobs.com offer my practice? 

• A platform to find and hire clinical staff who want to serve Inland Southern California communities 

• A simple, FREE process for IEHP Providers to post open job opportunities  

• Visibility for candidates to see your practices’ open opportunities 

 

We invite you to visit SoCalDocJobs.com today and join us on this journey to increase the number of 

providers serving our communities and strengthen a healthcare system where our members and providers can 

flourish.     

Together, we can meet our vision of our communities enjoying optimal care and vibrant health.   

 

If you have questions, please reach out to Riverside County Medical Association at (951) 686-3342 or email 

membership@rcmadocs.org 

 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found at: www.iehp.org > Providers > Plan Updates 

> Correspondences 
   

 


